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MCDOUGALL TO ADDRESS
ASSOCIATION FOR CANADIAN STUDIE S

IN THE UNITED STATE S

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Honourable
Barbara McDougall, today announced that she will address the
Association for Canadian Studies in the United States
(ACSUS) on Thursday, November 21, 1991 .

ACSUS represents over 700 American scholars engaged in
teaching and research on Canada . Mrs . McDougall will speak
at a meeting in Boston marking the body's 20th anniversary .

"In just 20 years, the members of ACSUS have generated a
great store of scholarship and expertise on Canada," said
Mrs . McDougall . "Canadian Studies provide us with a very
useful and interesting mirror on ourselves . "

More than 20,000 students take academic courses on Canada in
the United States . American colleges and universities also
boast over 50 Centres for Canadian Studies .
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